Testimony in Support of SB 209

Thank you Committee for having hearings on election integrity and for hearing the
voices of concern across the state over their concemns following the election practices
over the last few elections. | am well aware that Kansans are not the only ones
concerned about this and know for two years several states have tried to tighten their
elections where fraud and corruption could take place.

One such concern is the prolonged process of the election. Allowing advance ballots to
come in after election day seems rather odd since the people voted that way because
they wanted to vote early! People wantto have the election settled as much as possible
on election day. We have suffered over commercials attacking their opponent being
repeated for weeks before the date. We get pretty disturbed when ballots show up
mysteriously after the date.

Please vote this bill out of committee to have it debated on the floor of the Senate and
thank you again for hearing the voice of the people who wantto make sure our elections
are truly safe and secure.
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